Henault, Alice G. x4843

From: huertafam5@aol.com

Sent: Friday, February 10, 2017 10:33 AM

To: Chardavoyne, David E. x8906; dsessums@cacities.org
Subject: Resignation letter

David,

Good morning,

Unfortunately, due to the results of a recall election on January 24th, 2017 in Greenfield, California, | will not be able to
continue as an appointment of the Monterey County Mayors Association on the MCWRA Board of Directors, please
respond accordingly.

Sincerely,

John Huerta Jr.



